Dear 2010 EMIT Presenters,

We are becoming quite excited here in anticipation of your arrival and presentations.

I. As we mentioned in your acceptance letter, there will be shuttle services between the airport and the hotel on October 14 (Thursday) and October 17 (Sunday). If you are interested, please provide us your arrival and departure information (flight number and estimated time). Please be aware that there is a limited number of shuttles, so we cannot pick everyone up one at a time. After we have received your data, we will be scheduling pick up times and reporting back to you.

If you are not interested in this service, you (along with others) might want to rent a car so that you can have the freedom of leaving the airport (and returning) at your convenience. The airport in Savannah has several popular rental companies.

http://savannahairport.com/visitor/visitor\_info\_center/

Another option is to take a taxi. Each trip will cost approximately \$50, so you might want to take a cab with other presenters.

- II. If you would like to make any changes to your paper title and/or abstract, please do so by September 15. At that date, we will send the program to the printers. Of course, you may change your title/content after that date, but the program will not reflect that.
- III. All presentations will be held in our large smart room auditorium. (We will have another room reserved for just in case.) The room includes a Windows-based computer, projector, overhead projector, speakers and microphone. If you require any additional audio-visual equipment, please let us know as soon as possible. To guarantee that your presentation (i.e. PowerPoint file) has no problems, we encourage you to email us the file in advance so that we may test it out and have it saved. This is not required, but we are attempting to avoid as many technical difficulties as possible.
- IV. The Lowcountry/Coastal Empire has nice weather in the Fall. You should expect warm days (70s-80s) and cooler nights (60s), especially if visiting the beach. We recommend packing a light jacket. Please check weather reports when packing.

If there are any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.Looking forward to your visit!
Sincerely,
Ben Nelson